
Stoke-on-Trent City Council  

Free scam alert newsletter 

service  
Our free weekly scam alert newsletter shares practical and      

simple advice to help you spot and avoid the latest scams.  

It’s important to always keep an eye out for scams. They can and do 

affect anyone. We want to  protect our residents against the          

increasing number of scammers targeting valuable information and 

people’s money. 

Our scam newsletter provides an insight on how to stay safe and 

confidently carry out  everyday tasks. 

We encourage everyone to sign up  for the scam newsletter to     

increase awareness of potential scams and consider who within 

your family, friends can benefit from this service. 

To sign up please go to the  email updates page on 

www.stoke.gov.uk  Stoke-on-Trent City Council (govdelivery.com)  

and enter your email address. 

https://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/UKSTOKE/subscriber/new

